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This Subject Guide introduces you to the print and      
non-print materials in Management available in the Main 
Library Collection. It is not an exhaustive list on the 
subject, but aims to provide a minimum level of guidance 
for you to obtain a general idea on what is available in 
the Main Library. If you require further details please 
contact the Reference Librarian at 2475. 
 
The Subject Guide is divided in to five main Sections.  
Through each Section we provide certain resources 
available in our collection. 
 
1. LOCATIONS 
 
Locations in the Library where you would find books on 
Management. 
 

 

Subject Area 
 

Class No. 
 

Location 
 

Business Management 
 
Financial Management 
 
Human resource management 
 
Executive Management 
 
Marketing 
 
Accounting 

658 
 
658.1 
 
658.3 
 
658.4 
 
658.8 
 
657 

 
 
Lending books
(4th  floor) 
 
SR counter 
 
Reading Room 
II 
 
 Bound 
periodicals 
(5th Floor) 

 



2. REFERENCE TOOLS 
 
In the Reading Room I (Ground floor) and Reading Room II 
(First Floor) you could consult the following Reference 
Tools: 
(a) A Handbook of Management Technique  Class No.658 
 
(b)  Student Manual of auditing      Class No.657.45 
 
(c) Encyclopedia of Management      Class No.658.03 
 
(d) Dictionary of International         Class No.658.8 
    Direct and Marketing  
(e)  Handbook of Technology Management   Class No.658.5 
 
 
3. TEXT BOOKS 
 
The following Text Books are available for consultation 
at Scheduled Reference Counter in the First Floor. 
 
(a) Marketing Management   Class No.658.8 
 
(b)  Human Resource Management   Class   No.658.3 
 
(c) Business Accounting  Class No.657 
 
(d) Financial Accounting  Class No.658.48 
 
(e)  Advanced Level Accounting Class No.657 
 
 
 
4. PERIODICALS 
 
In the Periodicals Room on the Ground Floor the 
following current periodicals are displayed: 
 
(a) Harvard Business Review 
 
(b) Student Accountant 
 
(c) Professional Manager 
 
(d) Public Administration an international Quarterly 
 
(e) The Indian journal of Public Administration 
 
 



Past issues of these Periodicals are stored in the 
Periodical Section in the Basement.  Please contact ext. 
2495 for details. 
 
 
 
5. ELECTRONIC INFORMATION 
 
By using the four Computer Work Stations on the Ground 
Floor you could access the following links and websites 
to obtain electronic information on the subject.  If you 
require assistance, consult the Reference Librarian at 
Counter I on the Ground Floor.  
 
(a) http://www.scopus.com 
 
(b) Management (www.management-aims.com) 
  
(c) Electronic Journal of Business Research methods  
     (www.ejbrm.com) 
  
(d) Sage journals online (http://online.sagepub.com) 
 
(e)http://web.ebscohost.com/ehost/publication?sid=62aa81 
   93-87fb-484b-913f-
93bdecd147f9%40sessionmgr111&vid=20&hid=112 
 
 
6. LIBRARY TOURS 
 
If you require a Library Tour to familiarize yourself 
with the Collection please contact the Reference 
Librarian at ext. 2475 and make an appointment. 
 

 
 

Enjoy the Subject Guide 
 

 


